
 

 

Baldersby and Baldersby St James Parish Council 

Draft Minutes of the Annual Meeting of the Parish Council of Baldersby and Baldersby St James at 18:15 held on 

the 30th of May 2023 at The Mission Room 

Attendees: Cllr Hart (Chair), Cllr Brown, Cllr Shaw, The Clerk and two members of the public. 

1. Apologies 
Apologies had been received from Cllr Whitham and County Cllr Brown 

 

2. Election of Chairman 
It was proposed that Cllr Hart be elected Chairman for the forthcoming year. This was approved 
unanimously. 
 

3. To note the signing of the Chairman’s Declaration of Acceptance of Office. 
The Declaration of Office was duly signed by Cllr Hart. 
 

4. Election of Vice Chairman 
It was proposed that Cllr Brown be elected as Vice-Chairman for the forthcoming year. This was approved 
unanimously. 

 

5. Declarations of interest 
There were no declarations of interest. 
 

6. To note the minutes of the last Annual Meeting of the Parish Council on Wednesday 11th May 2022 
The minutes were duly noted and authorised by the Chair. 
 
 

7. To elect two Councillors as representatives for the YLCA 
Resolved: Cllrs Brown and Shaw were duly elected. 

 

8. Chairman’s address 
The Chairman welcomed all to the meeting . He looked forward to entering the new year with an excellent 
team and thanked the Clerk for all of his efforts over the past year. He also paid tribute to the late Stuart 
Carter’s work, both in the community and for the parish council over the years, reflecting what a great loss 
he had been for both groups. 

 

9. Date of next meeting – May 2024 
 
 

The meeting closed at 6:25. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


